June 28, 2014

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mr. Jawwad Butt.

Mr. Butt was a student in my Nursing Research class, Spring 2014 at CUNY City College of
Technology. During the semester he demonstrated a strong sense of dedication to his studies,
and his final grade reflected his dedication to expanding his knowledge.

As a member of the class he showed support to his classmates. His support was exemplified in
taking the lead on presenting team projects, and by taking an active part in group discussion
projects. During the class he was able to rephrase concepts so others could learn. He has an
innate ability to lead, and work in a collaborative manner.

Mr. Butt’s participation in the class makes me feel confident that as a member of a nursing team
he will demonstrate the same abilities, and grow as a professional nurse.

I hope that you will consider him to be a part of your professional nursing team.

If you wish to contact me please call 917-209-7687(C), or e-mail, jdebon@optonline.net

Kindest regards,
Rita DeBonis, RN

Professor Rita J. DeBonis, RN-MSNEd.



